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Damage/Vandalism  to Common Area 

Please   be   reminded   that   owners   are    

responsible  for  family  members,  tenants 

and  guests  who  may  cause  any  damage/

vandalism   to common   areas                  

(see  Section  4.11.1  of  CC& Rs).             

Fine for vandalism is $500.00 plus cost of    

repair  (Rules & Regulations Book page 27). 

January Board of Directors Meeting 

Please come join us at next month’s Board of Directors meeting on  

January  16,  2014,  in  the  HOA  office  inside  the  pool  #2 enclosure.  

Violations will begin at 6:30 p.m., and the board meeting will be called 

to order immediately following. If there are no violations on the agen-

da, the meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m.  We hope to see you there!    

     As a reminder...Please notify the HOA office at 858-451-3082  if you see any sprinklers throughout the community that are 

broken or running.  This helps Playmor to conserve on water costs.   Also, please let us know if there are any lights in the 

neighborhood  that are burned out and need replacement bulbs.  Thank you! 

  Happy New Year to Playmor Bernardo 
residents and their families!  The HOA 

staff will be off on Wednesday, January  1,  
2014, in observance of the holiday. 

Message from the Board of Directors 

The holiday season is a time when we gather with family and friends to look 

back at the past year and to think about the future.  We thank each of you in 

this community for your support as we work with the Playmor staff to serve all 

of you.  We look forward to seeing you at future Playmor community events, 

and wish everyone a safe & happy new year. 
 

Remember to vote for your favorite decorated Playmor residence!  Please drop 

a note in the drop box outside Pool #2 or e-mail us at office@playmor.org with 

“favorite”  in  the  subject  line.   First,  second,  and  third  place  homes  will   

be   recognized  with   prizes,  and  names  will  be  announced  in  the  February 

Playmor Post.  Thank you.                

C O N S E R V E  

Let’s  all  work  together  to  keep  the  water costs  

down  as  much  as  possible. 


